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GEOBEE Contest: Thursday, Jan. 26 

The GEOBEE contest will be held at 8:30, Thursday, Jan. 26, 2017 in the Team 

Meeting Room. Visit the school blog and select School, GeoBee from the main menu 

for some revision. More than $85, 000 in College Scholarship prizes are available.  

Congratulations 6th Graders: Great Job Cleaning at Lunch Hour 

On Wednesday, Jan. 18, 6th Graders did a great job at Lunch Hour. They were 

tidy and cleaned up their tables for the 2nd day in a row. Keep the good work and 

be proud of yourselves. 

Boys Swim Team Tryouts: Feb. 2nd, 3rd 

Boys Swim Team Tryouts will be February 2nd and February 3rd as follows: 

 6th and 7th grades  Thursday, February 2nd 

 8th Grade   Friday, February 3rd 

Please bring a swim suit, towel, and goggles. If you have any questions please see Coach Peltz!  

Student Council Meeting: Jan. 24, 2017 

The next Student Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 24th from 3:00 

- 5:00 pm in room G-3. Please bring a snack for yourself. Thank you! Ms. Woolley 

and Ms. Schulkey 

Girls’ Volleyball Tryouts: Feb. 1 – Feb. 2 

Girls' volleyball tryouts are fast approaching and will be held as follows:. 

7th grade girls' tryouts: Wednesday, February 1st from 3:00-4:50 in the gym 

8th grade girls' tryouts: Thursday, February 2nd from 3:00-4:50 in the gym 

 Dress in gym clothes and athletic shoes.  

 A bus to take you home at 5:00. 

 Please see Coach Haddad in room F4 for a physical form if you need one. 

Ali Jammoul shared with us how Rick Lavoie defined fairness: 

“Being fair doesn’t mean giving every child the same thing; it means 

giving every child what he needs!” 

I might add what they really need and not what they think they need!

Today is “A” Day Students’ Corner 
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“Save it or Shave it” is Back! 

The Save It or Shave It event is back!!!! Relay for life is 

holding a fundraiser 

starting Tuesday, January 17th. 

During lunch, there will be 3 

boxes in the cafeteria. Each box 

will represent a teacher. The 

teacher who has the most money in their box by May 4th will be 

shaving/cutting his/her hair at the Relay for Life assembly on May 

5th. Better yet, if you get $500 in each box then all of our 3 musketeers (Mrs. Crechiolo, Mr. Hool, 

and Mr. Lambdin) will cut/shave their hair.  

Math League Registration Deadline: Feb. 17 

Our Math League 2016-2017 contest will be held on either Feb. 21, or 

Feb. 28, 2017. The registration deadline is on Friday, Feb. 17, 2017. 

Stout results last year were not bad, but we can still do better. Top 

scorers will get a Math League T-shirts along with Certificates of Merit, 

and other prizes, while all participants will get Certificates of participation and a Pizza Lunch. 

Let your teacher know if you want to participate, or contact Mr. Sabra. 

Make sure you visit the school’s blog to download samples of the questions and practice them.  

GeoBee Dates to Remember 

 Deadline for Registration:   Jan. 20 

 Stout School Bees:     Jan. 26   

 State Bee Qualifying Tests Deadline: Feb. 6 

 State Bees:     Mar. 31 

 National Championship:    May 15-17 

 National Geographic Channel, 8 p.m. EDT May 19  

 Nat Geo WILD broadcast, 8 p.m. EDT May 19 


